
Presenting Sponsor Celebration Sponsor Inspiration Sponsor Reflection Sponsor Unity Sponsor

Value $7,500 $3,000 $2,000 $1,000 $600

Features Category Exclusivity Category Exclusivity

Tickets One table of ten,  
exclusive seating

Five event seats,  
exclusive seating

Four event seats Two event seats

Event  
Recognition

Name/logo on all 
sponsorship signage

Name/logo featured 
on event website 

and all event-related 
communications

Announced as Presenting 
Sponsor in event-related 

press releases and at event

Name/logo on all 
sponsorship signage

Name/logo on event website, 
social media channels and 
announced as Celebration 

Sponsor at event

Name/logo on all 
sponsorship signage

Name/logo on event 
website, social media 

channels and announced as 
Inspiration Sponsor at event

Name/logo on all 
sponsorship signage

Name/logo on event 
website, social media 

mention and announced as 
Reflection Sponsor at event

Name/logo on all 
sponsorship signage

Name/logo on event 
website, social media 

mention and announced as 
Unity Sponsor at event

Opportunities Opportunity to provide 
themed, pre-taped video 
address prior to event to 

event guests via email

Distribute branded items to 
event guests

Advertising  
Space

Full-page, full-colour 
advertisement in 2025 

issue of FTP’s Celebrating 
Women magazine

Half-page, full-colour 
advertisement in 2025 

issue of FTP’s Celebrating 
Women magazine

Quarter-page, full-colour 
advertisement in 2025 

issue of FTP’s Celebrating 
Women magazine

Directory-size, full-colour 
advertisement in 2025 

issue of FTP’s Celebrating 
Women magazine

Post-event 
Recognition

Name/logo featured 
in post-event 

acknowledgement letters

Name/logo featured on 
post-event press release

Name/logo featured 
in post-event online 

acknowledgements and 
updates

Name/logo included 
in post-event online 

acknowledgements and 
updates

Name/logo included 
in post-event online 

acknowledgements and 
updates

Name/logo included 
in post-event online 

acknowledgements and 
updates

Name/logo included 
in post-event online 

acknowledgements and 
updates
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